[bookmark: _GoBack]Since 1962, two student leaders from each state, the District of Columbia, and the Department of Defense Education Activity have spent one week in Washington, D.C., seeing the national government in action as part of the Annual United States Senate Youth Program (USSYP). Delegates visit with national leaders on Capitol Hill and at the White House, the Supreme Court, the Pentagon, and the Department of State; each delegate is also awarded a $10,000 college scholarship. Arkansas is proud to participate in such a worthwhile program providing real world leadership experience to students. Arkansas Department of Education Commissioner Johnny Key will recommend two Arkansas high school juniors or seniors to serve as delegates for the 57th Annual USSYP, pursuant to the recommendations of the USSYP selection committee. 

If this interests you come see me (Mrs. Paul) and I will get you an application.
